
 

 

Oconee County Board of Commissioners 
 

Addendum 2 
 

DATE:  March 24, 2020 
 
TO:   All Prospective Bidders/Offerors 
 
FROM: Finance Director 
 
RE:  Addendum 2, ITB#20-03-015 Fire Station #5 Renovation/Addition 
 
 
The following items shall take precedence over the specifications for the above named project and shall 
become a part of the contract documents. 
 
Where any item called for in the specifications is supplemented hereby, the original requirements shall 
remain in effect. 
 
Where any original item is amended, voided, or superseded hereby the provisions of such item not 
specifically amended, voided, or superseded shall remain in effect. 
 
The following changes are to be incorporated into the solicitation documents dated February 28, 2020. 
All those receiving this addendum should modify their documents to show the below described 
changes.  
 

1. Installation of new 10,000-gallon water tank to include construction of a concrete pad and 
plumbing to new tank, as stated in Addendum 1, is no longer an aspect of the 
renovation/addition project plan. Prospective Bidders/Offerors should include in their ITB, the 
cost for removal and disposal of current 6,000-gallon water tank.  

 
All questions shall be directed to the Owner Contact, Wes Geddings, Finance Director, Email: 
ocbids@oconee.ga.us. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

(END OF ADDENDUM 2) 
Please note Addendum 2 on the Addenda Acknowledgement Form located in ITB documents.  


